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BRIDGE RESTRICTION 
JOLIET ST OVER ST JOHN RIVER 

BETWEEN INDUSTRIAL DR AND HART ST 
(St John area) 

 
THE LAKE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT IS NOTIFYING ALL PUBLIC AGENCIES AND 
THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT JOLIET ST OVER ST JOHN DITCH BETWEEN INDUSTRIAL DR 
AND HART ST HAS RESTRICTED TRAFFIC TO THE CENTER OF THE BRIDGE.  THIS 
RESTRICTION CAUSES THE BRIDGE TO BE NARROW. THE COUNTY IS SOLICITING 
PROPOSALS TO RECTIFY THIS PROBLEM. 
 
You may encounter some minor inconveniences.  We ask that you slow down and leave space between 
you and other vehicles and drive distraction-free.  Be respectful to oncoming traffic.  
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact the Lake County Highway Department, 1100 
East Monitor Street, Crown Point, Indiana 46307. 
Telephone # (219) 663-0525 Fax # (219) 662-0497. 
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